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Chrysler Group’s Grady to Retire

December 5, 2014, Auburn Hills, Mich. - Chrysler Group today announced that Peter Grady has stated his intention
to retire, effective March 31, 2015. In the interim, Grady will retain his current responsibilities as Vice President Dealer
Network Development and continue as a member of the Company’s NAFTA Leadership Team. In a move
announced earlier, Christian Gobber will assume responsibility for leading Maserati North America, effective January
1, 2015.

“l want to thank Pete for his many years of dedication to the Company and wish him and his family the very best,”
said Sergio Marchionne, Chief Executive Officer, Fiat Chrysler Automobiles.

Grady joined American Motors Corporation in 1984 and has had extensive experience in all aspects of sales, service
and dealer network operations, both in the U.S. and internationally.
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Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com




